
Tabitha Meyer Nominated as Neah-Kah-Nie Preschool 

Volunteer of the Month… 

 

Tabitha Meyer was a TA at the preschool during first 

trimester.  As a TA, she demonstrated great patience and 

kindness and showed she has a heart for small children.  

Because Tabitha completed her graduation requirement 

early, she decided to forgo classes at the high school in 

order to work.  Since that time, Tabitha has continued her 

service at the preschool as a volunteer.   

Each Monday, I can count on Tabitha to arrive with a smile 

on her face, ready to serve kids in whatever capacity she 

can.  In addition to reading, playing, talking, and accepting 

countless hugs from kids all day long, Tabitha provides 

extra support to students with special needs during music 

time with Mr. Simpson.  This support enables the students 

she works with to fully access and enjoy music, and has 

given me back the much needed planning time that was 

previously spent giving this support myself.   

I am so appreciative of the work that Tabitha does to 

support me and my students. 

 


